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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 
As we attend Mass this weekend, we hear Luke’s narrative 
of the Transfiguration, which subtly points toward the 
cross. Moses and Elijah appear and speak to Jesus about 
“his exodus that he was going to accomplish in Jerusalem.” 
Exodus means “going out,” and Jesus goes out of this 
material life in Jerusalem when his blood is spilled on the 
cross. He dies because we did not keep the covenant. By 
his death, it becomes clear that God does keep the 
covenant he made with Abraham. (taken from Catechist, 
March 2019, p. 38) 
 
Registration paperwork is included in this week’s packet. 
Please read carefully and return promptly. You will find 
the tuition commitment form, tuition contract and family 
information to update. It is very important for us to wrap 
up this registration process as soon as we can. Thank you 
for your attention to the matter. 
 
Please remember that beginning on Monday, April 1, we 
will be dismissing at 3:00 due to missed time during all of 
our snow days. This is preschool through 8th grade. We 
will also be in session on Easter Monday.  
 
The weather has been very nice — finally! We would still 
suggest that your students come ready for recess. Boots 
are not a bad idea because of the messy playground. 
 
The end of the marking period is fast approaching. March 
22 is one week away. Please be sure to be checking Infinite 
Campus or asking your child about missing work, work to 
redo, etc. We must work together as a team to help all of 
our students be successful!  
 
The Knights of Columbus are serving a delicious fish fry 
tonight and again next week. They are always looking for 
extra help with set-up and clean-up, among other jobs. 
Please donate your time if you are able.  
 
During the season of Lent, we omit the Gloria during Mass. 
However, there are two solemnities in which we do sing 
the Gloria. Do you know them? Be sure to ask your son or 
daughter! 
 
Lenten blessings. 
 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

MARCH 
17 Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
18 Jean Day – Animal themed clothing 
18 Rep. James Lower coming to read to students 
19 Taco Tuesday – Amber Rusnell & Neil Kassuba 
19 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
19 Cooking Club make up day 6,7 & 8 after school to 3:45 
20 First Day of Spring!!!! 
20 Animal Themed Movie and treat 
20 Cooking Club 2 & 3 after school to 3:45 
22 Pizza Friday – Ashley Jackson & Krista Russell 
25-29 Spring Break!!!! 
27 Flo’s Day!!! 

APRIL 
We begin getting out of school at 3 PM 
1 Welcome back from Spring Break! 
2 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
2 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
3 Cooking Club K & 1 until 4:15 PM 
5 Pizza Friday - Sarah Castro & Courtney Ferguson 
8 Retreat at Franciscan Life Center for 2nd grade 
9 Taco Tuesday – Amber Rusnell 
9 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
10 A library helper is needed 
10 Cooking Club 6, 7 & 8 until 4:15 
10 No PM Transport 
12 Pizza Friday – Ashley Jackson 
16 Taco Tuesday – Neil Kassuba and Maureen Alberts 
16 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
17 Cooking Club 4 & 5 until 4:15 
19 Good Friday – No school 
21 Easter Sunday!!! 
22 Earth Day – Back to School 
24 A library helper is needed 
MAY  
30 Spring Concert! 

 
 
 
 

As Lent is the time for greater 

love, listen to Jesus’ thirst…He 

knows your weakness. He wants 

only your love, wants only the 

chance to love you. 

Blessed Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Lenten Penance Service 
Sunday, March 17th, 

4-6 PM. 
St Joseph Church 

In the sacrament of Reconciliation, we are 

forgiven by God and reconciled to the 

Church.  We invite you to experience the 

Love of Christ through this sacrament at 

our Lenten Communal Penance Service.  

Join parishioners and friends as we 

acknowledge our need for forgiveness 

from sin and reconciliation with God in 

preparation for the Feast of the 

Resurrection of our Lord, Jesus Christ.   

A number of priests will be available for 

confessions. 

Scrip Contest! 

April 1 to the 29th 

Prize is a $25 Meijer Card 

 
Get someone new to sign up for Scrip and have them 

make an order!  They can do it either online or 

through a paper order.  You and that person will be 

entered to win a $25 Meijer card! 

All you have to do is explain to friends and family 

what Scrip is and how it helps the school.  They can 

do it all without spending any money that they are 

not already spending!  They can help any student they 

would like to by requesting that 50% of their credit 

go towards that specific student’s tuition or they can 

request that it goes to a needy family or any ministry 

within our church and school.  The other 50% will go 

to the school. 

 

Please contact Jen Saur at 

jusaur9187@icloud.com with any questions 

or to tell her who you have signed up. 
 

 
 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   

        
 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
Saturday, March  16, 5:00 PM (SC) 
Alexandria & Alivia Gilbertson and Aayva Peacock 
 
Sunday, March 17, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Drew & Lizzie Feuerstein and Nick Albert 
 
Sunday, March 17, 9:00 AM (SC)  
Luis Cruz and John & Sam Huckleberry 
 
Sunday, March 17,  11:00 AM (SJ)  
Luke Pigorsh and Lanie & Lexie Feuerstein 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
March     18 9:00 AM (SC) 

March     19 6:30 PM (SJ) 

March     20 9:00 AM (SC)  

March      21 9:00 AM (SJ) 

March      22 12:15 PM (SC) All School Mass 

   
   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 
was: Eric & Nickie Hansen 

Congratulations!!!! 
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